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 Danny Tull OBJ2015/2698/P 05/06/2015  07:46:09 Dear Sir or Madam

I wanted to write to you regarding the proposed work because I understand that they are proposing to 

erect a large glass panel or sheet between the two buildings.

This is quite unfit for the surrounding area and very different from anything else we have in the rear of 

the properties on Agar Grove.  I myself have lived in the property for over ten years and love the 

gardens at the back.  I am certainly not opposed to more modern architecture, and am impressed with 

all the new buildings and designs leading towards Kings Cross, but to incorporate that into what is 

really a period building is really tasteless.   Surely there is some kind of alternative method? With 

plants, or something in keeping with the gardens that is more organic and less modern. It really doesn't 

suit. It is important to keep up the sense of community in our neighborhood, as well as decent design 

that suits the surrounding area, and erecting glass barriers between properties is not the way to move 

forward, as well as being unsightly.

Yours Faithfully

Danny Tull

1ST FLOOR 144 

AGAR GROVE

NW1 9TY
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